COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D. )5&,/ ’Z, / Z\M/
Director 7
DATE: March 31, 2014
RE: 13APL-00000-00029 — Summerland Citizens Association, Reeve Woolpert and Tom

Evans Appeal of the Beach Club Project
APN: 005-260-018; at 2825 Padaro Lane in the Summerland area, First
Supervisorial District

On March 28, 2014, the Clerk of the Board received additional information from the appellants
regarding their appeal of the Beach Club project. In order to have adequate time to evaluate and
address this information, Planning and Development staff requests that the Board of Supervisors drop
13APL-00000-00029 from the agenda of April 1, 2014. Staff will agendize and re-notice the item at a
future date.



